EPA Public Hearings on Mahomet Aquifer
Sole Source Designation

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has announced a proposed decision to approve a
petition that the Mahomet Aquifer System be designated as a sole source aquifer. This
designation allows the U.S. EPA to review all federally funded projects in the area to ensure they
will not contaminate the aquifer.

Please attend a public hearing or send comments to show your support of the sole source
designation!

Public Hearings:

Tuesday, May 13, 2014 Wednesday, May 14, 2014

6:30 pm — 7:15 pm (Info meeting) 6:30 pm — 7:15 pm (Info meeting)
7:30 pm —9:00 pm (Hearing) 7:30 pm —9:00 pm (Hearing)

Hilton Garden Inn Morton Park District’s Freedom Hall
1501 S. Neil St. 349 W. Birchwood

Champaign, IL Morton, IL

You may make oral statements or submit written comments at the hearings, or submit written
comments by June 12, 2014.

Please submit written comments to:

William Spaulding

U.S. EPA Region 5 (WG-15))

77 W. Jackson Blvd.

Chicago, IL 60604

email: spaulding.william@epa.gov

The EPA website regarding these public hearings is:
http://www.epa.gov/rSwater/gwdw/mahomet/
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